
FIRST MEETING OF THE AD HOC OPEN-ENDED WORKING GROUP ON PROTECTED AREAS - 13-17 JUNE 2005 (Montecatini, ITALY)

Pre-Registration Form  (Please print)

Due to the number of forms involved, the Secretariat will not be able to acknowledge receipt of individual applications. Pre-registered participants will only be contacted in cases where further information is needed.

( Mr.   / ( Mrs.   / ( Ms.   / ( Amb.   / ( Dr.   / ( Prof.

( Female           ( Male

FAMILY NAME: ____________________________________________

FIRST NAME:_______________________________________________

FUNCTION/TITLE: :__________________________________________

Have you attended CBD meeting(s) before?:   ( Yes
( No 

Representing:

( 
GOVERNMENT: _________________________________________________________


Ministry/department/agency: ________________________________________________
OR

( 
ORGANIZATION:  ____________________________________________________

(SHORT NAME / ACRONYM): _________________________________________________

(Check one)   ( UN/ Specialized Agency    ( Inter-governmental organization  ( Non-governmental organization    ( Indigenous and local community organization   ( Media    Industry   ( Other

Official Address: _____________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone : + (_____)____________________________

Fax : + (_____)_________________________________

Telex : + (_____)_______________________________

E-MAIL : _____________________________________

URL: _________________________________________

Signature : ____________________________________Date:________________________

Please return duly completed no later than 31 May 2005 to:

Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity


World Trade Center




413 Saint-Jacques St., Suite 800


Montreal, Quebec, Canada

H2Y 1N9


Fax : + 1 (514) 288-6588


E-mail: secretariat@biodiv.org
Preferred langages : 


 English


 French


 Spanish


 Russian


 Arabic


 Chinese





Based on the received and duly completed pre-registration forms, badges will be prepared and handed over at the Registration Desk only upon the presentation of a valid passport or an identification card. with a photograph.









